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The Santa Clara Basin Watershed Management Initiative participants have modeled a collaborative, consensus based process to accomplish six key goals during the past seven years.  Working together, they have accomplished much and are proud to list their major accomplishments below:

· Utilized a stakeholder process to prepare and adopt achievable and protective numeric standards (“Site Specific Objectives”) for Copper and Nickel for lower South San Francisco Bay.

· Achieved consensus and adoption of previously contentious wastewater discharge permits for the Basin’s three sewage treatment plants.

· Negotiated and obtained simplified multi-year Stream Maintenance permits for the Santa Clara Valley Water District from all permitting and resource agencies.

· Successfully secured grant funding for stream assessment and other projects including the Mercury Total Maximum Daily Load project for the Guadalupe River, and Stream Stewardship Planning for the Guadalupe, West Valley, and Lower Peninsula Watersheds.

· Joint fact-finding and analysis to resolve potentially contentious concerns on Endocrine Disruptors in recycled water resulting in a widely acclaimed fact sheet and ongoing dialogue.

· Partnership with the Santa Clara Valley Urban Runoff Pollution Prevention Program to produce a Basin-wide, cost effective watershed education and outreach program called “Watershed Watch”.

· Resolution of potential litigation concerning water temperature issues for the Upper Guadalupe flood protection project through a stakeholder, collaborative process.

· Multi-jurisdictional collaboration on issue papers moving the Santa Clara Basin forward in four key areas:

· Role of stormwater programs in congestion management.

· Economic and tax incentives in watershed management

· Comparison of municipal development policies.

· Inventory of Santa Clara Basin stream studies

· Recognition as one of the top ten watershed partnerships in California by the State Watershed Task Force through AB 2117.

